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Shomper, Kris

From: Albert Currier [and @bellatlantic.net]
Sent: Monday, October 04, 2010 10:25 PM

To: IRRC R£C£IY£O
Subject: Regulation 2777 Department of Agriculture 2-160 tfUJRC

Dear Si rs ,
2»0CT-s A <*Sl

I write to let you know of my opposition to the above regulation and ask that you vote
it down in Thursday's meeting.

My understanding of the proposed regulation is that it places unnecessary and onerous
controls on the processing of raw milk on Pennsylvania farms, and that that will likely will
result in farm closures. That would be very sad. It would also be sad to thereby deny raw
milk to those who want to buy it.

Respectfully yours,

Nancy Currier
Takoma Park, MD


